
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION: 
        LTC, HOSPICE (ROOM & BOARD), ADHC & ICF-DD PROVIDERS 
 
 
 
 
The Department of Health & Hospitals has scheduled an additional claims processing cycle 
for LTC, Hospice, Adult Day Care and ICFDD providers. This includes prepayment of 
September services on a special check write dated Thursday September 26, 2013.  

 
 LTC, HOSPICE (ROOM & BOARD), ADHC & ICF-DD PROVIDERS Must submit their regular billings for 
September services by Thursday October 10, 2013 at 12NOON.   
 
Also, note that the LTC Supplemental Billing deadline is Thursday October 17, 2013 at 
12NOON.  A revised LTC Regular & Supplemental Processing Schedule is posted on the 
LaMedicaid website. 
 
The two cutoff dates mentioned above (October 10th and 17th at 12NOON) are to allow time to 
properly process any payments/adjustments/voids resulting from differences in the 
September 26, 2013 payments and the October claims submittals for September services. 
 

 

“It is most important that you submit your billings in October timely to  
  Prevent the 09/26/13 payments from being voided”. 
          
You may contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225)924-5040 if you have 
any questions regarding this notice. 
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